
BQE Interim Repairs 
Spans 4 and 34 - Weekend Closure 
Atlantic Ave Parking Restrictions

When is work being done on the BQE? 
 ■ Beginning at 2:00 AM, Saturday, June 1st, 

and ending on Monday June 3rd, on or 
before 4:00 AM

 ■ New York City Department of Transportation 
(NYC DOT) will undertake critical repairs at 
Span 4 (Grace Ct) and Span 34 (Clark St), 
resulting in a partial closure of the Brooklyn-
Queens Expressway (BQE) from Atlantic 
Avenue to Sands Street

Where will street parking be removed?
 ■ South side of Atlantic Avenue (Clinton 

Street to Boerum Place)

 ■ East side of Clinton Street (Atlantic Avenue 
to State Street)

Atlantic Avenue / Clinton Street to Boerum Place
Lane Configuration during Weekend Closure

If you have any questions, please contact our Community Liaison, Anita Navalurkar, at (347) 647-0876 
or anavalurkar.consultant@dot.nyc.gov.

Please relocate your vehicle before 2:00 AM, 
Saturday, June 1st. 

Parking will be reinstated Monday, June 3rd at 4:00AM
For more information and detours maps visit the website or scan the QR code: 

www.nyc.gov/bqealert


